Dear Freshmen Friends,
I hope you enjoyed the sunshine and blue skies this Memorial Day weekend!  
Now that we’re done with Moth stories, we’re going to look at even shorter short stories with this coming unit about the Six-Word Story.  After thinking about and learning more about the Six-Word Story and the Six-Word Memoir, you are going to create your own and send it to me.  This will culminate in a class collection of Six-Word Stories, based on a final Six-Word Story that you send to me on or before Wednesday, June 3rd.  As usual, the details are contained in the attached ppt; please join us on Friday for our Zoom session to connect with your classmates and me about this unit.
Also, because we’re nearing the end of the year, please check Infinite Campus to ensure that you and I are on the same page regarding work that has been submitted.  Let me know if you have any questions or you spot any errors.
Take care,
Mrs. C
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